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Attention: Paul Freeman

8 November 2013

Dear SirfMadam,
Environmental Assessment - Austar Coal Project — Modifiation 3

| refer to your letter dated 17 October 2013 seeking advice for the above modification
and environmental assessment request.

The NSW Rural Fire Service has reviewed the submitted modification and
environmental assessment and raises no objections to the proposed works. However,
the proposed works should be reflected in the bushfire management plan for the site.

For any enquiries regarding this correspondence please contact Matthew Apps on
1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely

Nhinaodo

Michelle Streater
Acting Team Leader, Development Assessment and Planning



